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Eric Fryson 

From: Dana Rudolf [drudolf@sfflaw.com] 

Sent: Friday, February 24,20122:35 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.f1.us 

Cc: Hyma Vedula; Martin Friedman 

Subject: Docket No. \200%-~nvestigation into possible overearnings of Mid-County Services, Inc. 

Attachments: PSC Clerk 04 (Correction).ltr.pdf 

a) 	 Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Sundstrom, Friedman & Fumero, LLP 
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
(407) 830-6331 
mfriedman@sfflaw.com 

b) 	 Docket No. '200q-~-c;J 
Investigation into possible overeamings of Mid-County Services, Inc. 

c) 	 Mid-County Services, Inc. 

d) 	 1 page 

e) 	 Correction to February 21 letter. 

oI 0 6 I FEB 24 ~ 

2/2412012 	 FPSC-COMMISSION CLfRf\ 

mailto:mfriedman@sfflaw.com


Attorneys Counselors 

SUNDSTROM, 766 NORm SUN DRIVE 
SUITB4030FRIEDMAN & FUMERO, UP 	 LAI<B MARY, FLORIDA 32746 

PHONE (407) 830-6331 
FAX (407) 830-8522 

www.sfflaw.com 

February 24,2012 

VIAE-FlUNG 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: 	 Docket No.: \'200t:tG:.-SU Investigation into possible overeamings of Mid-County 
Services, Inc. 
Our File No.: 30057.202 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On February 21, 2012, Mid-County Services, Inc's requested return of certain 
documents that apparently were not part of the Audit workpapers. While the request was 
to return DN 00306-12 it was intended to request the return of DN 00305-12 (which is 
the highlighted version). I apologize for the inconvenience caused by this error. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

For the Finn 

MSF/der 
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